
 

 

The Orchid School 

Baner, Pune 

 

Date: 26th September 2023           Circular No. TOS/FRO/CIR/FS/23-24/20 

 

For classes I – XII 

 

Subject Holiday on account of Gandhi Jayanti 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from The Orchid School! 

Please note that the school has declared holiday on Monday, 2nd October 2023, on account of 

the Gandhi Jayanti celebration. 

 

To practice the preachings of the Mahatma, the school will be organising a Multifaith Prayer for 

its students on 3rd October 2023. 

 

The exams scheduled on Monday; 2nd October have been rescheduled for another alternative 

date.  Respective domain Unit Heads will send you the details of the same. 

 

Atreyi Saha         Sangeeta Kapoor 

Vice Principal         Principal 


